
Explanation of Association Bylaws

November, 2015

The Association Bylaws were amended October 3, 2009 at the Association General Meeting. The portion of the minutes

of that meeting outlining the proposed change and the vote to make the change are presented below:

Mr. Hulick presented an amendment to the EHCA By-laws to create four permanent Board positions: President, Vice-

President, Treasurer, and Secretary. Mr. Sciannella stated that the Treasurer-Secretary’s position includes almost all

the work done by the Board, which would be a heavy burden on one Board member. Mr. Sciannella explained that in

the past one member was added to the Board so that there could be a separate position of Treasurer and a separate

position of Secretary held by two different Board members. Mr. Sciannella stated that since 2005 four Board

members have been voted onto the Board at the Annual Meeting. Mr. Sciannella indicated that all four members

have been voting members on the Board.

Mr. Koser (Lot # 40) motioned that a vote be taken to establish four permanent Board positions: President, Vice-

President, Treasurer, and Secretary. Mr. Chesney (Lot# 46) seconded the motion. A vote was called and the motion

was passed unanimously.

The vote was unanimous to pass the amendment.

The following amendments were passed on October 26, 2013:

Amendment Number 1

Unanimous Action Without Meeting: Unless prohibited by the articles, any action required or permitted to be taken at a
board meeting may be taken without a meeting, if all members of the board consent before or after the action in writing or
by electronic transmission. The secretary must file these consents with the minutes of the board. The consents have the
same effect as director votes.

Amendment Number 2

Participation in Meeting by Remote Communication: Unless otherwise restricted by the articles, a member of the
board may participate in a meeting by means of conference telephone or other means of remote communication through
which all persons participating in the meeting can communicate with the other participants. Participation in a meeting
under this section constitutes presence in person at the meeting. A board meeting may not be held solely by means of
remote communication.

The board is in the process of amending the existing Association Bylaws document to reflect
these changes. As soon as the document is finalized, it will be placed on the web site. This has
been the only amendment to the original Bylaws to date.




















